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I strongly oppose SB78. Imposing arbitrary size limitations on homes rebuilt after 

destruction places only more hardship on the property owners. With all the problems 

Oregon faces and the housing shortages, it is discouraging and concerning that time 

and energy are being spent finding more ways to restrict homeowners' ability to 

rebuild. This bill also ignores the fact that many existing farms were built to 

accommodate multi-generational households and growing farm needs. Let's support 

our rural neighbors and quit adding more government restrictions and red tape. Vote 

NO on SB78. 

 


